
Aug. 1913. 

(Ex.tract from Dr. i\1aude Abbott's letter of Aug. 24, 1923) 

••• Two years later, in august 1913, the Museums Association organized the 
Section of Mu.sewn Technique of the Museum of the International Congress of Medi­
cine in accordance with the arrangements made at this meeting Sir William called 
in 1911; and following that, in October 1913, Lord Strathcona's gift was ob­
tained, the final step in our appeal for this being taken by Sir Vlilliam as 
shown by the letter I sent you. 


